
 

 

 

                 

Parent Bulletin – w/b 09/05/22  

 

Thought for the Week: ‘Let the peace of God rule in your hearts… and 
be thankful.’ Colossians 3:15 

 

Reminders/information: 
• This week's All Saints' Way theme is Show Pride! We encourage students to show pride in all that they 

do. They way students wear their uniform and PE kit, trying their best with their presentation in class 
work and being on time for lessons.    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Confirmation - the Confirmation programme for our local parishes will begin on 9th June with Bishop 
Patrick confirming the young people on 18th November.  Enrolment forms (complete with provisional 
programme dates) are at the back of the churches to be completed and returned to St. Philip Neri 
parish office by the 18th May. 

• History competition - The History Department have launched their competition for this half term. 
Please see the poster on the next page for more details. We cannot wait to see the entries! 

• Train to Teach – do you know anyone considering a career in teaching?  Please see the flyer on the 
next page for more information. 
 

Well-being:  
• Wellbeing email address: If you have any questions or specific concerns regarding your child’s 

wellbeing then please email the address: wellbeing@allsaints.notts.sch.uk 
• Website links: Please refer to our school website for any extra support: Wellbeing - All Saints' Catholic 

Academy. 

 
Upcoming events: 
➢ Wednesday 11th May – Year 7 Parents’ Evening 
➢ Tuesday 17th May – Year 9 Exams begin 
➢ Monday 23rd May – Year 8 Parents’ Evening / Year 10 Exams begin 
➢ Friday 27th May – end of term.  School re-opens on Monday 6th June 
➢ Monday 13th June – Year 7 Exams begin 
➢ Monday 20th June – Higher Education Week – Year 12 
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